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Objections to Brooklnads Farm Development proposal

Ashley McMahan IEEEE

Wed 4/24/2024 2:57 PM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Hello,

| recently been made aware of the Brookland Farm development proposals and would wish to register
my objections to this please.

| feel this area would be overdeveloped should this go ahead. There is a lack of infrastructure to
support such a large development. Such a large development as this will destroy wildlife in this green
area. This area is also known for surface water flooding. In addition to these concerns, I'm also
concerned that this will overwhelm our current healthcare services in the area and also increase the

supply demand for water which is already limited in the summer times.

Thank you

All the best,

Ashley
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